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Telephono (412) 393-6000

Nuclear Division
P.O.Bor4
Shippingport PA 15077-0004

August 30, 1984

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing

Washington, DC 20555

Reference: Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 1
Docket No. 50-334, License No. DPR-66
Proposed Operating License Change Request No. 90, Revision 1

Gentlemen:

Enclosed are:

1. Three (3) originals and thirty-seven (37) copies of a revision to
our previous Application for Amendment, dated May 2, 1984, to our
Operating License DPR-66. This revision provides additional
clarification of the revised reporting requirements specified by
Generic Letter 83-43 in accordance with NRC staff recommendations
following their review of our previous submittal.

2. Forty (40) copies of documents designated Attachments A and B which
set forth the change in Technical Specifications and its safety
evaluation.

Since this is a revision to a previous submittal made at the request of
the Commission in accordance with Generic Letter 83-43, no fee is required.

Very trul yours,

J. J. arey
Vice President, Nuclear
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